EC 2

Moved:



                  Seconded:




Whereas the ARRL Board of Directors is about to embark on a periodic review and update of the association’s Strategic Plan adopted in October 2006, and

Whereas the Board wishes to invite and encourage members’ input on the future direction and priorities of their national organization,

Resolved that the Chief Executive Officer is requested to release the Long Range Goals of the current Strategic Plan to the membership and to solicit members’ comments as a key element of the review process, and

Further Resolved that the membership input is to be given initial consideration by the Board at its 2009 Annual Meeting with the objective of completing a review and revision of the Strategic Plan at its 2009 Second Meeting.

Rationale:
Bylaw 41 gives the Executive Committee responsibility for suggesting ongoing revisions to the Strategic Plan.

Present policy is that the Strategic Plan is an internal document that is to be shared with the membership only in the most general terms. The motivation is not that we want to keep members in the dark, but that the Strategic Plan can contain proprietary information, the release of which could compromise the League’s interests. However, the price we pay is that we cannot solicit meaningful input from the membership and we reinforce the image of the ARRL as an organization that makes its decisions “behind the curtain” rather than in a transparent manner.

A review of the current Strategic Plan adopted in October 2006 reveals nothing down through the list of five Long Range Goals on page 10 that needs to be withheld. With the release of that much of the Strategic Plan, we could solicit membership input on how the Plan could be improved in its next iteration.

Following the discussion of strategic planning at the January 2008 Board Meeting the Executive Committee developed the following timeline for review and revision:

July 2008 Board Meeting: Board considers EC recommendation to release the Strategic Plan to the extent described above

September 2008: Assuming the Board agrees, the Strategic Plan is released and membership input is solicited

January 2009: Membership input is reported to Board and discussed

Spring 2009: EC prepares “straw man” revision based on Board discussion

July 2009: Second day of Board Meeting is devoted to review of Strategic Plan and selection of initial strategies from the new Strategic Plan for implementation in 2010.
